
From: rebecca
To: Haddon, Stacey
Cc: peter@ampeloscellars.com
Subject: Wine Ghetto Safety
Date: Saturday, April 29, 2023 9:49:35 AM

Hi – we have a tasting room in the wine ghetto and the trucks, RVs and cars parking overnight on the
streets adjacent to our Wine Ghetto is a problem.    They leave trash around, make the place a mess
and just does not make people feel they are safe.    The wineries and tasting rooms contribute to
Lompoc economy; however with the situation going on in the Ghetto we are losing traffic to our
tasting rooms.    Folks have other choices that don’t have these issues.    Please endorse restricting
parking. 
 
Rebecca Work
Ampelos Cellars
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